IMPORTANT-May 24th Updated Guidance for Child Care, Day Camp, and Overnight Camp Programs During the COVID-19 Public Health Emergency



Tue, May 25, 3:08 PM (3 days ago)

Childcare Info

to Childcare -

Dear Child Care Provider:

On May 24, 2021, the New York State Interim Guidance for Child Care, Day Care, Day Camp and Overnight Camp Programs

During the COVID-19 Public Health Emergency was further amended. Children 2 years of age and older are encouraged, but are no longer required to wear a face covering when in the child care facility or in outdoor spaces exclusively used by the child care program. Children are still required to wear face coverings when off-site (for example, when taken to public parks or on field trips). The updated guidance can be found here.

If you have any questions, call or email your assigned representative, call your <u>borough office</u> or email <u>childcareinfo@health.nyc.gov</u>.

Sincerely,

Bureau of Child Care

New York City Department of Health and Mental Hygiene